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CCI Vratsa, as a partner under present project had organized  Press-conference  in Vratsa, which was held on 31st of October 2008. During the event Mrs. Philipova, Executive Director of Chamber of Commerce and Industry Vratsa had represented  the project - partners, objectives, activities, target groups and benefits to the population. The representative of Europroject, Slatina, Romania - Mr. Florin Jianu made a detailed presentation of project activities and Olt County, also a presentation of the Europroject’s activities. During the event CCI Vratsa provided an interpreter from Bulgarian to English language and reverse, in order to assure better communication and understanding among the participants.

At the end of the Pressconference was carried out a discussion with all participants about project activities, area of implementation and partners organizations. 

CCI Vratsa had invited mass media representatives from the Vratsa region, public bodies, young entrepreneurs and companies from different sectors. Invitations have been sent by fax, e-mail or via telephone. 

The total number of participants was 43 persons, of which 9 were media representatives. Other number of participants was as follows: 5 NGOs  and 29 companies, which are potential beneficiaries under present project.

With that Pressconference, through the media channels, it had been informed the citizens in the Vratsa region about what is going to happen during the implementation of the present project and what results are expecting in the end of project implementation. 

Judging on the press articles, radio announcements and TV reportage that were published or announced following the event, we consider that the Pressconference has achieved its objectives.

